COMMUNICATION C2
ITEM NO. 2
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE
(PUBLIC MEETING)

January 18, 2022

----Original Message-----

From: JOHN DELUCA

Sent: Friday, January 07, 2022 9:25 AM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Council@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] Public Meeting re 1600 Teston Rd on Tuesday January 18th at 7pm

Please note our family is opposing the application re 1600 Teston Rd and welcome your support. There are many issues as brought to your attention by many neighbours including myself and many members of the Mackenzie Ridge Rate Payers Association.

Thank you and look forward to your many responses on this very important matter.

E. John De Luca Maple ON